Health and Government Operations Committee
Position: Favorable

Dear Honorable Delegates,

I am writing to express my strong support for HB1412 which is due to be presented in the upcoming legislative
session. As a concerned citizen and member of Black Girls Vote, | believe that this bill is critical to the
well-being of our community and deserves your full support.

The Abortion Care Access Grant Program and Fund- Establishment addresses an issue that is of great
importance to our community, and if passed, it will have a positive impact on the lives of many people.
Establishing a grant program that provides improved access to abortion care services for individuals in the
state should be available for the safety of patients, providers and advocates.

The Abortion Care Access Grant Program and Fund- Establishment offers a comprehensive solution to this
issue. It will provide grants to abortion care facilities for increased safety and security. These measures are
vital to protecting the well-being of our community, and | strongly urge you to support this bill.

I understand that there may be some opposition to this bill, but | believe that the benefits it offers far outweigh
any potential drawbacks. This bill has the potential to make a real difference in the lives of people in our
community, and | ask that you give it your full support.

Thank you for considering my request. | look forward to hearing from you soon and to seeing HB1412 become
law.

Sincerely,

Amanda Hamilton

Advocacy Co- Lead

Black Girls Vote

Email: ahamilton@blackgirlsvote.com



